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October 25, 2018 

TO: School Board Members 

FROM:  Robert W. Runcie 
Superintendent of Schools 

SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE 
OCTOBER 23, 2018 SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP ON INNOVATIVE 
CONCEPTS AND COMMUNITY BOUNDARY PROPOSALS 

Based upon School Board consensus at the October 23, 2018 School Board Workshop, I am 
recommending not to proceed with the community boundary change proposal received during the 
June 1, 2018 - September 28, 2018 boundary proposal submission window.  Furthermore, as staff 
has not brought forward any recommended changes to school usage or attendance areas, there are 
no proposals for consideration by the School Boundary Committee, and therefore there is no need 
for the committee to be convened for the boundary process to proceed. 

The individual who submitted the proposal involving South Broward High School and Hollywood Hills 
High School has been contacted and encouraged to participate in the School Choice process which 
will enable her son to attend Hollywood Hills High School. 

Public hearings have been scheduled to approve and adopt the 2019/20 school attendance areas 
and school usage recommendations for all elementary, middle, high, and combination schools at the 
in February and March 2019, respectively. 

If you need additional information, please contact Patrick Sipple, Director, Demographics & 
Student Assignments Department, at (754) 321-2480.  
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